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“Building Up One Another”
Delivering Excellence and Equity to Raise Attainment
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	Weekly Updates

	Mrs Moore’s Build Up Message
Dear Families,
Again, we would like to wish you a Happy New Year.  “Stay close to whatever brings you peace” has been our message to your children for 2021. During this challenging time we want to reassure you that you are not on your own.  We are here to help and support remote learning in any way we can. As well as the letter sent out last week outlining our Remote Learning and Communication Procedures, you will receive this Bulletin every Friday to keep you updated on all things HSA.  We hope you have had a successful first week at home.  Even if the successes are small to start with, they will grow and continue.  Well done for all your efforts this week.  Be proud of how well you are supporting your children. We’ve got this!
Mrs Moore 
Build Up Alerts!
· Join us on Teams for our Monday Assembly every week at 11am
· You are what you Tweet!  [image: image4.png]


Our teachers make sure they Tweet each week to share some of their favourite learning moments with you.  Please follow us @HowdenStAndrew’s for ongoing updates.  
· Devices and Support with Learning at Home-If you require a device or pack of learning materials, for example, a jotter, please do not hesitate to contact the School Office and we will be more than happy to help.
Weekly Focus

Rule of the Week: Have a Go and Be Ready –Boys and Girls, show your families that you are ready to have a go at home this week!
Value of the Week: Peace-Remember, stay close to what brings you peace and comfort.
Skill of the Week-Independence-Can you be independent this week and learn new skills for life?
Well Being Indicator of the Week-Safe-Be safe and healthy at home.

Remember-you can get Build Up Points at home from your families for going Over and Above with our Weekly Focus to earn Build Up Time at home.  We will also be looking and listening out for pupils (and adults!) to nominate for an Over and Above certificate.  We’ve thought of one already for someone who has Built Us Up!
Pupil Quotes of the Week during Assembly Hash Tag Hunt: #workinginPJS #agilelearning #bremotelearning #wecandothis
Stay in Touch-Call our School Office on 01506433114 or email us on 
Access our Website for Weekly Learning Grids and Updates: howdenstandrewsprimaryschool.westlothian.org.uk
Follow us on Twitter @HowdenStAndrews teachers will be Tweeting Weekly Updates about learning!  Face Book-Howden St. Andrew’s Parent Group
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